
 

 

COMMUNITY MEETING REPORT 
Petitioner:  Carolina Development Group, NC, LLC 

Rezoning Petition No. 2019-092 
 
 
This Community Meeting Report is being filed with the Office of the City Clerk and the Charlotte-Mecklenburg Planning 
Commission pursuant to the provisions of the City of Charlotte Zoning Ordinance. 
 
PERSONS AND ORGANIZATIONS CONTACTED WITH DATE AND EXPLANATION OF HOW 
CONTACTED: 
 
A representative of the Petitioner mailed a written notice of the date, time and location of the Community Meeting to 
the individuals and organizations set out on Exhibit A attached hereto by depositing such notice in the U.S. mail on 
August 21, 2019. A copy of the written notice is attached hereto as Exhibit B. 
 
DATE, TIME AND LOCATION OF MEETING: 
 
The Community Meeting was held on Thursday, September 5, 2019 at 6:00PM at the project site (Equipment Design & 
Fabrication, Inc., 722 N. Smith Street, Charlotte, NC  28202). 
 
PERSONS IN ATTENDANCE AT MEETING (see attached copy of sign-in sheet): 
 
The Community Meeting was attended by those individuals identified on the sign-in sheet attached hereto as Exhibit C.  
The Petitioner was represented at the Community Meeting by: 
 
Matt Langston, Landworks Design Group, PA 
Jon Krueger, FMK Architects, Inc. 
Russ Sinacori, Sinacori Builders 
Jeremy Yaekel, Owner 
Brett Krueger. 
 
SUMMARY OF PRESENTATION/DISCUSSION: 
 
The Petitioner's agent, Matt Langston, welcomed the attendees and introduced the Petitioner's team. Langston indicated 
that the Petitioner proposed to rezone an approximately 1 acre site at 712 N. Smith Street from I-1 zoning to UMUD-O 
zoning. Langston provided a handout explaining the rezoning process in general and stated that the purpose of the 
meeting was to discuss the rezoning request and the conditional site plan and respond to questions and concerns from 
nearby residents and property owners. 
 
Langston and Jon Krueger presented the site plan and architectural concepts to attendees. 
 
Attendees included representatives of Archer Daniels Midland (ADM) who owns the industrial facility across Smith 
Street from the site.  They provided information about their operations, in particular about truck movements through 
their site and along N. Smith Street.  They had questions about whether the project would close Smith Street to outbound 
(southbound traffic) at any time.  The Petitioner indicated that the northbound lane may be closed temporarily during 
streetscape or utility work, but outbound/southbound traffic should remain unobstructed throughout construction. 
 
The meeting concluded approximately 8:00PM. 
 
CHANGES MADE AS A RESULT OF THIS MEETING: 
NONE. 
 
cc: Penny Cothran, Charlotte-Mecklenburg Planning Department 
 Mayor & Members of Charlotte City Council 
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Landworks Design Group, P.A.  

 7621 Little Avenue, Suite 111 Tel: 704-841-1604 
 Charlotte, NC  28226 Fax: 704-841-1604 






